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50 Year Reunion Announced for Class of 1957

Contributed by Jim Laughbaum
Thursday, 29 March 2007

Class of 1957 Announces 50 Year ReunionThe Galion High School Class of 1957 will be holding their 50th Class
Reunion on September 7, 8, 9, 2007.A For details click on read more.

Friday we will attend the Galion-Bucyrus football game at Heise Park. The half time show will be dedicated to the class of
'57" with songs from 1957.A After the game we will have a social gathering at the Varsity Grille.

The Reunion will be held Saturday evening September 8A at the Galion Country Club

There will be a Sunday brunch September 9A at the Varsity Grille.

Mailings with forms will be sent out the first part of April with further details and other plans.
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